

## Diocesan School Old Boys' Association Ltd.

131 Argyle Street, Mongkok, Kowloon. Hong Kong Phone: +852 2713 5268 Mail: mail@dsoba.org / www.dsoba.com

Dear Members,

We are pleased to inform all Members that all School Sports Facilities are reopened for reservation every Sunday starting from 15 May 2022.

All members coming back to School to use sports facilities must:

- 1) Received at least 2 doses of vaccination AND
- 2) Scan the LeaveHomeSafe QR Code upon entry of school premises.

Furthermore, as stipulated by the School, all members coming back to School to use sports facilities must strictly follow the below instructions:

- Pre-registration of your full name (according to HKID card) before each Thursday;
- 2) Pre-registration of your HKID card number (English alphabet and the first four digits) before each Thursday;
- 3) Fill out the DSOBA health declaration form health declaration form (<a href="https://forms.gle/dDAjJyAbQq3YDvHH9">https://forms.gle/dDAjJyAbQq3YDvHH9</a>) for record purpose; and
- 4) Body temperature check before entering school campus.

All members entering the school campus on Sundays to use sports facilities must

Please be reminded to keep the campus clean throughout the usage of sports facilities.

Yours sincerely,

Norman Chan '99 Chairman Sports Activities Sub-Committee Anthony Teoh '92 Vice Chairman Sports Activities Sub-Committee